
 

Meet the Teacher 
 

We invite you to join us on 
 

Tuesday, September 26th, 2017 
 

6:00 – 6:30 pm 
 

Meet your child’s teacher, meet our non-enrolling staff, see your 
child’s classroom and  

don’t forget to sign up for our electronic newsletters.   
 

We look forward to seeing you then… 
 
 


